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Youth Services Advisory Board/ Youth FIRST Coalition 
  Wednesday, June 7th, 2017 Meeting Minutes 

Location: Youth Center 
Time: 5:00pm 

 
Voting members present: Rob Suchecki, Lorraine Marvin, Kathy Wonderly, Linda Bromley. 
Others present: Valerie Geato, Kylie Haggerty, Jennifer Martino, Betsy Allard, Denise Mizla, Rob Tarlov, Pam 
Scheibelein, Brianna Stonick, Dee Stollman.  

 
 

1. Rob Suchecki called meeting to order at 5:05pm. 
 

2. Lorraine Marvin and Kathy Wonderly motioned to approve minutes. All were in favor. 
 

3. Public comment from Lorraine Marvin stating that Colchester Pizza customers are enjoying the Table 
Talk jars. The members discussed Coneheads Ice Cream wanting Table Talk jars as well. 
 

4. New Business 
a. Youth Services Program Updates were given by Kylie Haggerty. 
b. Youth Leadership Award- Kathy Wonderly explained the Youth Leadership Award and Jennifer 

Martino presented it to 2017 Senior, Brianna Stonick. The board presented Brianna a gift of a 
new laptop, laptop bag and $250 in Amazon gift cards to help with college. The total gift was 
$750. 

 
5. Old Business 

 
a. Summer Calendar- Valerie Geato spoke about Summer Online Registration and how it has been 

successful. Rob Suchecki asked about any glitches or issues with registration, Valerie replied 
that there were some small problems but overall it went well. 

b. Tie Dye- Jennifer Martino explained that selling t-shirts on the Youth Center porch during the 
carnival was not very successful. She found that once people were into the carnival, they were 
not exiting to look at other businesses on the street. A total of 12 shirts were sold. Jennifer spoke 
about the Tag Sale on the Green potentially being a better place for the t-shirts to sell. Pam 
Scheibelein and Betsy Allard both volunteered to run the table at the Tag Sale. 

c. LPC Initiatives- Valerie presented that we will be sending out an informational flyer regarding 
college drug abuse to all graduating senior’s parents with the senior gifts on June 14th. 

d. Rob Suchecki said he has received the Bacon Academy football schedule so that we will be able 
to schedule our Junk in the Trunk fundraiser in September. 

 
 

6. Rob Suchecki motioned to adjourn meeting at 5:34pm, seconded by Lorraine Marvin. 
 
 

Submitted: June 12th, 2017 by Kylie Haggerty 


